
5. BRENCHLEY AVENUE/COLLEGE AVENUE: PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL 
RENEWAL  

 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Manager Brian, Boddy, Area Engineer Fendalton DDI 3722-724 

Corporate Plan Output:  2001/2002 Captial Works Programme 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request that the Board approve the attached publicity plan for 

the renewal of the kerb and channel on both sides of and for the full length of Brenchley and 
College Avenues for distribution. 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
These streets are on the capital works programme to have their kerb and dish channel renewed 
in the 2001/2002 financial year.  
 
The residents have been surveyed and their feedback has been incorporated in the design. It 
needs to be noted that resident’s feedback rejected speed humps and narrowing to control 
vehicle speeds. The majority also rejected the provision of parking bays to meet student 
parking demand.  
 
An amount of $300,000 has been budgeted for the work. 
 

 Recommendation:  That the publicity plan showing the location of the proposed kerb and 
channel and associated works in Brenchley and College Avenues be 
distributed for public comment. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


